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Here are two schedule updates for our South
East India — Europe Express (IEX) service

Dear Mathieu,

We have two schedule updates for our South East India - Europe Express (IEX)
service that might affect your cargo planning:

« There will be two no sail weeks during the month of February 2022. You can
find the full update by clicking on this link, as well as the options for your cargo
planning.

« Our IEX service has updates for three ports within its rotation. All the details
can be found here, along with the alternatives that you can opt for.

To view our vessels’ schedule information, please visit our vessel tracker in our
Online Business Suite. If you should have questions or need assistance, please
contact our customer service team at your location, who will be glad to guide you
based on your individual situation.

Need our updates handy? Remember to download the Hapag-Lloyd app.

Maria-Fernanda

Best regards,

from our Customer Communication
team

Sharing is caring

Love to get Hapag-Lloyd updates delivered
right to your mailbox? Share our newsletter
with your colleagues — so no one misses any
updates!

Quick Quotes: Boost your business - fast and easy

Use our real-time online quotation tool Quick Quotes and boost your business. It’s
fast, easy and available anytime, anywhere.

Keep in touch
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